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 ArtWorks! is back and offering art classes for youth from grades K-8 on Fridays starting on October 14th.  We are still 
masking:  everyone regardless of vaccinations, must be masked while in Lord Hall.  There will be outside mask breaks.  
 
The fall ArtWorks! plan is to have four consecutive weeks with art lessons held on Friday afternoons from Oct 14-
Nov 4th from 3:30-5:00 in Lord Hall on the University of Maine campus. While we hope to return to an in-person 
children’s exhibition and reception on Nov 11th, for safety we may have to substitute a virtual exhibition that we make 
available to families online. We will be working on a variety of ways to provide a safe and fun art program for your 
children; plans may change as we get nearer to the date. What is unchanged is that the art education students will 
soon be developing hands-on art lessons using a variet


